



August 7, 2020

Mark Hendrickson Salem Lutheran Church 11 Bernard Street West West St. Paul, MN 55118

Dear Mark,

Thank you for your thoughtful gift of \$186.37* on 7/24/20 as a donation from Salem Lutheran Church.

Your support could not have come at a better time. Your gift is putting fresh, healthy meals into the hands of hungry children, hardworking families, struggling seniors, and many more Minnesotans in need right now.

Your compassion towards others during this difficult, uncertain time speaks volumes about your commitment to helping our neighbors in need. It is your generous spirit that will be what helps us get through this current crisis together.

Please be assured we are continuing to do all we can to keep the most vulnerable people in our community healthy and well fed.

We will continue to update you on how you're making a difference through our emails and newsletters. In the meantime, please contact me directly at 952-992-0000 with any questions, or visit our website at www.loavesandfishesmn.org for the very latest updates.

Thank you for being a valued member of our community.

With sincere gratitude,

Cathy Maes

Executive Director

*This letter certifies that no goods or services were given in exchange for this donation and the total amount is tax deductible.